
We would like to take the opportunity to thank the City Of Glen 
Eira and their hardworking staff for all their support for the 
Caulfield Cricket Club over the past season. 

Local council should be looked upon as the major sponsor of 
sporting bodies that fall under their jurisdiction. Without the 
support of local councils, their facilities and infrastructure, 
sporting clubs and bodies would cease to exist. To the Mayor, 
Cr. Jim Magee and your fellow Councillors, we extend our 
deepest gratitude. To Ms Linda Smith, Ms Belinda Griffiths, Ms 
Denise Stavridis and the rest of the hardworking staff in 
Recreation, we extend our thanks for your support in what has 
been yet another very busy year.

To Peter Todd and all the staff in Park services, our sincerest 
thanks. Without wickets and well kept grounds we have no 
cricket. Your support is crucial.

AFFILIATION

We extend our gratitude to Cricket Victoria for their continued 
support both f inancia l ly and adminis t rat ive ly . Our 
congratulations to Mr Geoff Tamblyn (Chairman of Executive) 
and Mr Tony Dodemaide (Chief Executive Officer) and the rest 
of the Board, Mr David Maddocks, Ms Sue Crow, Mr Paul 
Jackson, Ms Claudia Fatone, Mr Trevor O’Hoy, Mr Russell 
Thomas and Mr Tim Considine and all the staff at Cricket 
Victoria on their efforts to support and foster the great game of 
cricket in our state.

To the VSDCA and in particular Mr Jack Sheehan (President), Mr 
Phil O’Meara (Vice President/Chairman of the Executive), Dr 
Geoffrey Hart (Vice President/Cricket Operations Manager), Mr 
Dick Norris (Treasurer) and Secretary Mr Ken Hilton, along with 
the rest of the VSDCA executive, we thank you all very much 
on the way you conduct the affairs of the Association.

Our junior sides compete in the Southern and District Churches 
Association and we thank the association for the great job it 
does for the development of the game at grass roots level. 

We also thank our Umpires, under the guidance of Paul Jensen 
(Umpires Advisor) and Jim Earle (Umpires Appointment 
Chairman and umpiring manager). Like our grounds, without 
umpires we have no cricket.

Finally, we thank all of the VSDCA’s sponsors and particularly 
naming rights sponsor, Kookaburra Sport for their support this 
season.    

SPECIAL THANKS


